## Welcome Home Ministries – Africa January 2006

"To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health, or into Jesus Loving Arms."



Senior Irene giving Christmas gifts



William (our manager) ministering



Wardens with prison children



Thank you for my gift

Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family,

Thank you for your love & generosity to Welcome Home - for your faithful support of the ministry this past year. The entire staff extend their heartfelt appreciation to you all, and an special thanks to those who sent funds in to enable them to have a Christmas bonus, which in turn enabled them to bless their own families.

The children thoroughly enjoyed their Christmas celebrations, each receiving a stuffed animal or doll that were donated by friends & carried over in September by Mandy. The menu for all had some extra treats with the children enjoying Samosas (Indian meat filled pastries) for the first time. They are growing up and are experiencing life with a new fervor thoroughly enjoying interacting with new friends while they have gone to minister in song and play, with the prison children and the children at St Philomena's Orphanage in Iganga.

We have ended the year 2005 with a lot of joy and celebration sharing the love of the Savior with as many as we could in the villages, two hospitals, the prison, and with our friends at Iganga who are like extended family to our children.

In December we have 3 new babies join our family. Veronica Rose whose mother died. Melissa and Angelo who were both abandoned at Mulago Hospital at birth. Mary Claire has returned to her village home and is thrilled to still attend the same church with our children.

**New support:** Do you have friends or family with whom you could share our vision and recruit them to be part of our support team? Also, you can automate your giving by contacting your local bank to use their FREE (for you & WHMA) bill-paying service - it is very convenient.

Please notify us at info@welcomehomeafrica.com if you rather receive your newsletter by email.

We look forward to what the Lord has for us all for 2006 and pray blessings for you and your families.

St Philomena's (Iganga) Christmas



Our children ministering

Welcome Home



Christmas Party !!!



Oh Joy! Balloons and Gifts



Joy with our new Christmas babies

Your Welcome Home family

PREEMIE HOUSE: Angelo, Margaret, Melissa, Mercy, Paul, and Veronica Rose

BABY HOUSE: Agnes, Allan, Andrew, Elizaphan, Emmanuel, Grace, Isaac, Jeremiah, Jesse, Joel, Joseph, Joshua, Moses, Pius, Richard, Sarah, TODDLER HOUSE:, Amos, Andrew, Becky, Billy, Dafin, David, Hayley, Hope, Jeremiah (1), Jeremiah (2), Shammah, Timothy and William. John Otata, Jonah, Jonathan, Joshua, Lawrence, Linda, Lisa, Lois, Lora, Lukas, Maria, Martha, Matthew, Michelle, Miriam, Noah, Paul, Peter, Rachael, Rachael Mukisa, Raymond, Rhoda, Rosie, Wilson and Zachariah.